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Our office hours are Tuesday- Friday from 7:30 am - 6:00 pm. We can always assist 
you by email as well, admin@svla.com. 

 
Community Services report: 

 
 

July has been a busy month. We had a concert at the beach on July 7, 2023, from 6:00 
PM – 9:00 PM. Our original band that was supposed to play did cancel their performance, 
but Parallel Groove stepped in and put on an amazing show. AONN (Association Office 
News Network) created a recap about the concert, that you can check out on all of our 
social media platforms. 
 
The Reptile Show happened on Saturday, July 8, 2023, from 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM, in 
Meadowlark Hall. Our reptile handler, Lizzy from Kids Reptile Parties, was very 
knowledgeable and great with the kids. The children got to learn about snakes, turtles, 
lizards, tarantulas, bull frogs. They even got to hold some of the animals. 
 
We held a Movie in the Park event with free popcorn for the residents (July 14th), residents 
built and decorated their own Bird Feeders (July 15th), residents made slime and stickers 
(July 17th), we held Kids Bingo (July 19th) where children won gift cards and toys while 
enjoying snow cones and cookies, and residents made dreamcatchers and decorated 
cookies for our Moon Day event (July 21st).  
 
Our Kids Puppet Show took place on July 22, 2023, from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM in 
Meadowlark Hall. The children sat in the front so that they could have the best interactive 
experience. When the show was over, we had show-themed crafts for those that were 
interested. 
 
There is a Kids Paint Night happening tomorrow (July 26, 2023) in Meadowlark Hall, from 
5:00 PM to 8:00 PM. This is a free-direction paint night. You and your children may create 
whatever your hearts desire… so bring your creativity! A canvas and paint will be 
provided. Sign-ups will be at www.svla.com, under “Event Registration”. 
 
We will be showing the movie “Nacho Libre” in Meadowlark Hall on Friday, July 28, 2023, 
from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM. Doors open at 6:00 PM. There will be free nachos. Please bring 
your own chair. Member IDs and guest passes are required. 
 
We are hosting a paint class on August 4, 2023, with instructor, Abebra Pieper. She has 
a beautiful sunset painting planned for everyone. The event is for all ages. If you would 
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like to sign up, you can pay the $15.00 registration cost directly to the instructor via 
Venmo (@Pieper29). All painting materials will be provided.  
 
Our next concert will take place on Friday, August 11th, from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM at West 
Beach. Rob Staley band will be returning to perform for us and there will be food 
vendors… so mark your calendars for that one! 
 
Also be sure to sign up to receive emails from us, if you haven’t already done so. You can 
sign up by visiting www.svla.com and scrolling to the bottom of the homepage. Enter 
your email in the box on the bottom-right of the page and follow the prompts. 

 
Kids Club registration is still open! The program will run until August 11th. We have tons 
of activities for the children, Monday through Friday, 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. It’s a great 
opportunity for your children or grandchildren to meet other kids in Spring Valley Lake. 
They’ll do arts & crafts, play sports, watch movies, have beach days at the lake, and 
more!  
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